
Last Chance to Submit an Abstract for 
the 2018 Echo Hawaii Meeting! 
 
Don’t miss your chance to present your basic or 
clinical research in sunny Hawaii in January. Abstract 
submission is free of charge and presenting authors 
are eligible for a $100 discount off their conference 
registration. Abstracts are moderated by world-class 
faculty and a “Best Poster Prize” will recognize the 
top work presented. Visit the Echo Hawaii Call for 
Science page for more information. Submission 
closes on Wednesday, November 1. Submit your 
work today! 
 
For assistance, contact Andrea M. Van Hoever at 
ASE Headquarters.  
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